
 

 

 

Mary M. Mayo, PhD, DABCC, FACB, BCLD (ABB), Medical Director 

 

Dear Valued Client, 

 

PathGroup has been notified by our reference laboratory partner, ARUP Laboratories, that an incorrect 

unit of measure for Blood Urea Nitrogen (BUN) was reported using U/L instead of the correct unit of 

measure, mg/dL. BUN is a component of the FibroMeter assay (FIBROM) which ARUP Laboratories 

performs. Results were not affected by the associated incorrect unit of measure and all scores, 

classifications, and overall test result interpretations remain unchanged.   

 

The incorrect unit of measure was corrected on October 28, 2015. All reports and information provided 

by ARUP Laboratories since that time reflect the proper unit of measure. We apologize for any 

inconvenience this may cause and assure you that test quality matters are handled as a top priority.  

 

For further questions, please contact Client Services at 615-562-9300 or 1-888-474-5227.  

 


